
February 10, 1932,

Dear Sir,

Apart from any suggestions we may have received 

from you to date concerning hours for courses in your Department, 

have you any recommendations to make for a future time-table?

If you regard the existing time-table satisfactory 

from every point of view for all years in your Department will 

you please indicate?

An early reply is desired.

Yours sincerely,

W.H. Hatcher
for Principal’s Special Time Table Committee, 

Biological Building.


